
 

 

 

 

 

 

2012 EHF Youth Coaches’ Course in Hard / AUT from 12 – 15 July 2012 

 

Welcome 
 

Arne Elovsson, EHF Vice President: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends, dear coaches, 

 

It is an honour to welcome you on behalf of the European Handball Federation. I 

hope that you will benefit from the EHF Youth Coaches’ Course. In addition you 

will find new friends and you will see thrilling matches of the M18 ECh. 

 

I would like to introduce briefly. 

 

 

Zoltan Marczinka / HUN    EHF Lecturer 

Roman Filz / AUT   EHF Lecturer 

 


